
FEMA Offers Free Repair and Rebuilding
Advice at Local Stores 
Release Date: 9? 16, 2022

FEMA is providing free information about how to make your home stronger and
safer – whether it was damaged by this summer’s flooding or not.

You can speak directly with FEMA specialists at local home improvement stores.

Do-it-yourselfers and professionals can get answers to questions and discuss:

Proven methods for preventing damage from future disasters

Techniques for rebuilding homes

Tips for reducing your disaster risk – whether you own or rent your home

Locations:

The Home Depot

11215 St. Charles Rock Road

Bridgeton, MO 63044

The Home Depot

1603 S. Hanley Road

Brentwood, MO 63144

The Home Depot

3202 S. Kingshighway Blvd.

St. Louis, MO 63139                                                  
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Dates: Monday, September 19, through Saturday, October 1

Hours: Monday—Saturday, 8 a.m.--7 p.m. and Sunday 10 a.m.--3 p.m.

For updates, follow us on Twitter @MOSEMA and @FEMARegion7.

Get the latest information at Recovery.MO.gov and FEMA.gov/disaster/4665.

Disaster recovery assistance is available without regard to race, color, religion,
nationality, sex, age, disability, English proficiency or economic status.
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